
Greenbelt Community Church 

United Church of Christ 

 

The Mission Board works to identify recipients for the mission giving 
offered by the Congregation.  Every quarter a different organization 
receives these funds to do God’s work in the world. This quarter our 
giving helps support our long-time mission partner The United Campus 
Ministry at the University of Maryland, College Park. 

 

The United Campus Ministry (UCM) provides quality spiritual support and 
programs for young adults during critical years. the on-campus Christian 
chaplaincy, headed by Rev. Holly Ulmer, offers a safe environment 
where students from diverse backgrounds can come together to honestly 
question, grow and live out their faith. UCM extends a warm welcome to 
young people, and travels with them through all the twists, turns and 
detours of their spiritual journeys. 

 

Through the years, GCC has provided not only financial support, but our 
members have served on the Board of Directors as well.  Your generous 
giving helps us to continue to be an important part of this vital ministry 

Mission Moment 



September 18, 2016 
 

Prelude  “First Prayer at Dawn” David Paxton 
 
*Call to Worship 

Ever-present God, forever seeking and always teaching: 
Open our minds to the truth of your care; 
Open our hearts to the gentleness of your love; 
Open our lips to share stories of faith; 
Open our hands to create beauty, do justice and show kindness; 
Open our souls to the breath of your Spirit; 
Open our mouths to sing boldly and loudly your praises. 
 
*Hymn #8 Praise to the Living God 
 
Call to Confession  

Great God of love, you are so generous in your care for us, 
surrounding us with beauty, answering our prayers, giving us ideas 
and friends when we are in need of help. We are such busy people 
Lord and we get so easily overwhelmed we overlook your care, we 
forget to offer our thanks, instead of praising you we let whining and 
grumbling take over. Great God of love, help us to let go and let you 
be God, fill us with your spirit making us new again in you.  Amen 
 
Assurance of God’s Love 

Friends hear and believe in the Good News of the Gospel 

In Jesus Christ we are forgiven, loved and freed. Hallelujah! 

 
*Passing of the Peace 
 
Announcements 
 
Anthem “Jesus, Joyful Thought” Ron 
 
Kidz Chat 
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Frist Reading Psalm 1 Jo-Anne Fournier
  
Message  Philemon 1: 1-20 (203-204 NT) 
 “A New Identity” 
 
*Hymn #433 In the Bulb There is A Flower 

Prayers of the People, Lord’s Prayer, Response 
Trespasses/Trespass Debts/Debtors or Sin/Sinners during the Lordôs 
Prayer, all are acceptable and all are welcome here. 

 
Offertory “At Peace” Alexander Guilmant 
 
*Doxology: #778 

Praise God from whom all blessings flow. 
Praise God, all creatures here below; 
Praise God for all that love has done; 
Creator, Christ, and Spirit, One. Amen 

 
*Offering Dedication 

Gracious God, take these gifts offered to you in love this day.  
Transform them into blessings for others, we pray, Amen 
 

*Closing Hymn #42  O for a Thousand Tongues to Sing 
 
*Postlude  “Brightest Star in Heaven” Gregg Sewell 

 
*Please stand as you are able in body or spirit. 

THE FLOWERS on the Chancel today are given by Stephen Isler in memory of his 
aunt Eileen who recently passed away. 

THE HELP-BY-PHONE FOOD PANTRY NEEDS OUR HELP!  They are always low 
on peanut butter, jelly, dry cereal, soups, pancake mix and canned fruit.  Either 
deliver the food to the pantry yourself, 10:30 am-12:30 pm, Monday-Friday or use the 
food cart in our narthex. 

GCC PAPER DRIVE! This effort will benefit GCC teachers and other teachers and 
their students in the local school systems with school-related paper goods and 
supplies. We will be collecting supplies and monetary donations at the church until  
Sunday, September 25, 2016. There are boxes set up in the Social Hall for supply 
donations and monetary donations can be left in the offering plate in an envelope 
marked “PAPER DRIVE” See the flyer insert for more information about what 
supplies are being collected. 

BIBLE STUDY will begin on Monday evening, September 26, 2016 at 7:00pm in the 
fellowship hall. Bring your Bible and come join us! 

SUNDAY SCHOOL  We need volunteers to teach Sunday school. If you are 
interested please fill out the flyer in the bulletin and place it in the offering tray or talk 
to Karen Yoho, Tom Davey, or Deneice Garland. 

OPEN HOUSE 
Who:  Glennyce and Michael Grindstaff 
What: Fall Open House 
When: Sunday September 18, 2016 3:00pm—6:00pm 
Where: 7608 Barkwood Ct. Beltsville, MD 20705 
Please join us for light refreshments and fellowship. Stay a little, stay a lot! 

JUDAISM AND ANIMALS: RESTORING THE RELATIONSHIP at Mishkan Torah on 
Sunday, September 25, 4-6 PM, Jeffrey Cohan, Executive Director of Jewish Veg, 
will talk about what the Torah (part of the Old Testament) and rabbis say about 
veganism and animals, getting into the health and culinary aspects of vegan/
vegetarianism. Jewish Veg, https://www.jewishveg.org/ supports a vegan lifestyle. All 
faiths are invited.  After the presentation some attenders will go to the close by New 
Deal Cafe' for dinner, a Lebanese restaurant with many vegan menu items. 

Announcements 



About Us 
WELCOME VISITORS!  We’re delighted to have you share this hour of worship with 
us today. In the pews there are Visitor Cards that we would love for you to fill out and 
place in the offering plates just to let us know you stopped by. We also invite you to 
join us downstairs after worship for coffee and fellowship. 
 
LARGE PRINT COPIES of the hymns and scriptures are available from the ushers. 
 
CHILD CARE IS PROVIDED during worship for infants and toddlers under age 
4. The Nursery is located in the Fellowship Center behind the church. 
 
OUR CHURCH IS EQUIPPED with personal assistive listening equipment. Small 
earphones and pocket-sized receivers for use anywhere in the Sanctuary are 
available from the ushers. 
 
THE LORD’S SUPPER The Lord’s Supper is celebrated on the first Sunday of every 
month. We have an open table and all are welcome at God’s feast. We pass the 
elements and ask that you hold yours until we can all partake together. Both wine and 
grape juice is used; the wine is in the center two rings. The juice is in the outer two 
rings. Gluten Free Rice wafers are available on each bread plate. 
 
PRAYER CARDS are located in the pews if you would like Pastor G to pay 
special attention to a particular issue. Also, if you would like to update any of your 
information in the church directory, please use one of the Visitor Cards, also located 
in the pews and check “address change.” 
 
PASTOR G’S SERMONS can now be found online on the GCC website  
GreenbeltCommunityChurch.org under the Sermon tab. 
 
OUR LOST AND FOUND is located down stairs in our social hall on the sign up 
table. 

 
PLEASE turn off your cell phone before worship begins 

Serving in Worship Today Today’s Greeter 
Jane Young 

Jo-Anne Fournier 

Jim Marley 

Mike Crompton 

Carol Bellamy 

What’s Going On This Week? 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

Sept. 18 Sept. 19 Sept. 20 Sept. 21 Sept. 22 Sept. 23 Sept. 24 

 
Worship 
12:00pm 

 
Open House 
with the 
Grindstaffs 

3:00pm 

  CoDA 
7:00pm 
(FH) 

 
Choir 

7:30pm 
(Sanctuary) 

 
Toastmaster 

7:00pm 
(SH) 

 
Boy Scouts 

7:00pm 
(FH) 

  

LOOKING AHEAD IN CHURCH 
Sept. 25 Luke 15: 1-10 “Amazing Grace” 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
Sept. 18 Sunday School Begins 
Sept. 18 Open House w/ the Grindstaffs 
Oct. 9  Blessing of the Animals 
Oct. 23 Rev. Marvin Silver CAC Association Minister 
Oct. 23 Ordination of Mark Granfors-Hunt 

OFFICE HOURS are 10-3 Monday-
Thursday, stop by and say hi to 
James. As always, Announcements need 
to be sent to the church office or to  
office@greenbeltUCC.org by Wednesday 
at noon.  
 
THIS WEEKS BULLETIN COVER is 
brought to us by Carol Griffith 

SEND US YOUR PICTURES to use as 
summer bulletin covers. We cannot use 
pictures with people, but please send us 
pictures of nature, the church, or what 
you think embodies summer. E-mail 
photos to the church office or drop a copy 
off with James who will scan it. If you 
leave a physical copy, please leave us a 
way to get it back to you. 


